
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
             

 

Date:   January 3, 2023 

 

To:   Providers Submitting requests through the 

Behavioral Health Recovery Program (BHRP) 

 

Subject:  Updates to Program Maximums for Basic Needs 

 

 

Effective January 1, 2023,  Advanced Behavioral Health, Inc. (ABH®), in coordination with the 

Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services (DMHAS), will be adding a limited utilities 

benefit to the BHRP-Basic Needs Program. 

Eligible clients will be able to access up to $500 total towards utility accounts per 12-month period 

through the BHRP-Basic Needs program.   Requests will be submitted by participating providers and 

must include a copy of a current bill in the client’s name. All approved payments will be mailed 

directly to the utility vendor with a copy of the bill as reference.  

If you have any questions, please contact our Customer Service Center at 1-800-658-4472.      

 

 

 

 

 


